

#### Beth Neufeld <bethneufeld1153@gmail.com>

## **New Tax - City Counsel Meeting 6/5/18**

Sarah Challman < srchallman@gmail.com>

Mon, Jun 4, 2018 at 8:59 PM

To: Beth Neufeld <bethneufeld1153@gmail.com>

Cc: Second Street <2ndstreetcottages@gmail.com>, Val Bachmayer <relax@ashlandguestcottages.com>, Lois Van Aken <vanaken@mtashland.net>, Corinne Lombardi <ashlandvacationrentals@msn.com>, Ashland Main Street Inn <amsinn@jeffnet.org>, Ben Bryan <br/>benjamin.bryan@gmail.com>

I'm concerned about all of this as well. Unfortunately I have to teach tomorrow and then have things going on tomorrow night so can't make the meeting.

My two cents: It isn't that I even mind the increase too much, but this implementation of it is absolutely ridiculous. Why can't they do it during the off season and not worry about the reservations already made?? Thanks for at least discussing this, all. I'm sorry I can't be there in person, but greatly appreciate anyone who is able to go.

Sarah

On Jun 4, 2018, at 8:48 PM, Beth Neufeld <br/>
<br/>
bethneufeld1153@gmail.com> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

## City Council/June 5, 2018

Beth Neufeld

My name is , owner of the 1900 Guest Houses, a vacation rentals. I am one of the silent majority....still working and on medicare. I do not own my vacation rentals, I lease them. This is my livelihood. My concerns is the costs increase we are putting on the tourist industry. We have a meal tax, OSF increased ticket fees, and now the consideration of the transient tax increase. There may be a point where people may go elsewhere to experience a charming small town with its specialties.

Len Concerned about the

future tourist inclustry here
in Ashland - I am

passionate about this industry, but how
for can we go with increased costs!

Cell # 541-821-4287



#### Beth Neufeld <bethneufeld1153@gmail.com>

# **New Tax - City Counsel Meeting 6/5/18**

Lois VanAken <vanaken@mtashland.net>

Tue, Jun 5, 2018 at 8:47 AM

To: Second Street <2ndstreetcottages@gmail.com>

Cc: Val Ashland Guest Cottages <relax@ashlandguestcottages.com>, Corinne Lombardi <ashlandvacationrentals@msn.com>, Beth Neufeld <bethneufeld1153@gmail.com>, Ashland Lynn Main Street Inn <amsinn@jeffnet.org>, Ben Bryan <benjamin.bryan@gmail.com>, Sarah Challman <archive-srchallman@gmail.com>

Hi all,

It would be good for at least a few of us to attend and voice concerns. I have a another political type meeting to attend to tonight already so I can not go.

It would be an ideal opportunity to also voice concerns that the city needs to keep on top of illegal operations that do not collect and remit TOT.

They have a responsibility to tax payers, guests and legit business owners to uphold their own laws.

Lois

[Quoted text hidden]

from reviews in a support their posses of the is business owner who are discourse to doing it right business being in Compositioner: If you must rease the text it phones the break of this Community. I will be the continuity of the Community of the Continuity of the Continuity of the continuity.

Disposed of the president that the continuity of the continuity of the continuity of the continuity. transmit activity, and fully that they are carrying the unfair load of lity today, they he longer want to committee from her many quests can find hum chaper accommittee from the sident hot in complaint. This increase our so beth on libro-many of the but we "elight"

but the both to ToT. It was he failed to inform

Compliance & for townests are often buy reped of to

Journest him expressed to me that buy reped off.

James & him expressed to me that yeth name

James & him expressed to be believe the hours with the formal times of the second times of the secon Expressine Projects in down from Robland. There years as there were 130 available vacation rentals in Robland; today there are sun as I to an lite on liborh-many of these are "ellegal" sepressing concern about proposed TOT increase beginning July 1 2018. I sum and manage a legal vacation pentil griden thin experience has bord mule